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Environmental Health Septic

Project:
User:
Department:
Created:
Modified:
Approved:

Notes

Rodgers-Shed

Michela Gladwell

Weber-Morgan Health Department - Waste Water Division
2014-01-22 08:49:08

2014-01-22 08:49:08

Yes

This property has an approved septic system that was installed in 1981 and is served by culinary water. No further evaluation is required from our office for
this project. See attachment for as-built drawing.
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WEST WARREN-WARREN WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
5783 W 950 N
WARREN, UTAH 84404
801-731-1702
www.westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

On Behalf of Ryan Rogers

January 21, 2014

To whom it may concern:

There is a culinary water connection located at the address of 6405 West 700 North in West
Warren, Utah, the residence of the Ryan Roger’s family. This is a viable connection that has
been in use at this location for several years with uninterrupted service.

The West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District will continue to supply culinary
water for this address.

Should you have questions of concerns, please call the district clerk at the above listed
phone number.

Sincerely,

Connie S. Judkins

District Clerk



